
Dent CE Primary School 
Weekly        

Newsletter 
Friday 26th February 

2021 Spring Week 7 

Dear Parents, Carers and Children, 

We are so excited that we have finally been given a definite date for returning. We can’t wait to have 

everyone back in school on March 8th! We are very pleased with all of the hard work and creativity that 

our pupils have continued to show this week after the half-term break; hopefully we’ll all finish well and 

have a great final week of home-learning. Keep on keeping positive—things are starting to look up! 

It was so lovely this week to see the children’s smiles as they received their Dent Bears. Hopefully they 

will be cuddly companions for many years to come! 

 

Fairtrade Assembly 

As part of Fairtrade fortnight, on Monday 1st March 

at 1.15pm we will be welcoming Claire Arnott from 

Fairtrade to a whole school assembly to talk to us all 

about Fairtrade.  

 

Meeting ID: 769 1770 7182 

Passcode: M43REb 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76917707182?
pwd=R1ZWWGVBQ2s2ajlGdng2V1BuRFVPZz09 

World Book Day 

Thursday 4th March is World Book Day! We’ll have 

some special activities scheduled. We’ll all be dressing 

up and you can choose to get dressed up if you want 

to! Either way, come along to our World Book Day 

Assembly at the details below: 

Meeting ID: 716 1543 1116 

Passcode: 7wTP7w 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71615431116?

pwd=OEFvanpleE1PWTBUeldiRUNOM0lmdz09 

https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76917707182?pwd=R1ZWWGVBQ2s2ajlGdng2V1BuRFVPZz09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/76917707182?pwd=R1ZWWGVBQ2s2ajlGdng2V1BuRFVPZz09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71615431116?pwd=OEFvanpleE1PWTBUeldiRUNOM0lmdz09
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71615431116?pwd=OEFvanpleE1PWTBUeldiRUNOM0lmdz09

